
Dear Parents, 

First of all, congratulations to all those who took part in the 1st round of the 

Spell Bee & Handwriting Competitions. If your ward has been awarded a 

Certificate of Accomplishment or Excellence it means that they have 

qualified for the next round i.e., the State Level for Spell Bee & the final 

National Level for Handwriting Competition.  

For Spell Bee: 

The next round i.e., the State Level round will be held online via Video call 

as it will be on a one-on-one basis. To ensure that all those who say they will 

participate actually participate, WIZ Foundation has charged an entry fee 

of Rs 500 which includes the price for the study material for the State 

Level. Please DO participate as each participant will get a certificate which 

will be of value in the future. Please make the payment by the 12th of 

December to confirm your spot in the next round. 

• Please make this payment via Google Pay to the number mentioned 

in the form you have received along with the certificate in your 

ward’s name and send the screenshot of the payment to the same 

number. Please check the number twice or maybe thrice before you 

make the payment. After sending the screenshot, the WIZ 

Foundation Organisation Co-ordinator will acknowledge 

confirmation of participant. Please wait a while as each co-ordinator 

handles at least 4 to 5 schools. For UPI id, please send a message to 

the same number. 

• Please also make sure to fill up the form sent in your ward’s name 

along with the certificate and sent a scanned photo of it to the same 

number.  

• The form has a section where they have asked for your number. 

Please make sure that the number you share has Video Call facility 

and internet access as that is the number WIZ Foundation will be 

using to contact you for the exam. 

• Once you make the payment, all books for the State Level will come 

to the school itself and will be distributed to students during normal 

school hours. 

• Best of luck for the State Level Exams. 

 

 



 

For Hand-writing: 

The next & final round i.e., the National Level round will be held offline in 

a centre specified by WIZ Foundation. To ensure that all those who say 

they will participate ‘actually participate’, WIZ Foundation has charged an 

entry fee of Rs 500 which includes the price for the study material for the 

National Level. Please DO participate as each participant will get a 

certificate which will be of value in the future. Please make the payment by 

the 12th of December to confirm your spot in the next round. 

 

• Please make this payment via Google Pay to the number mentioned 

in the form you have received along with the certificate in your 

ward’s name and send the screenshot of the payment to the same 

number. Please check the number twice or maybe thrice before you 

make the payment. After sending the screenshot, the WIZ 

Foundation Organisation Co-ordinator will acknowledge 

confirmation of participant. Please wait a while as each co-ordinator 

handles at least 4 to 5 schools. For UPI id, please send a message to 

the same number. 

• Please also make sure to fill up the form sent in your ward’s name 

along with the certificate and sent a scanned photo of it to the same 

number.  

• The form has a section where they have asked for your number. 

Please make sure that you have access to the number you share at all 

times as that is the number WIZ Foundation will be using to contact 

you for the exam. 

• Once you make the payment, all books for the State Level will come 

to the school itself and will be distributed to students during normal 

school hours. 

• Best of luck for the National Level Exams. 

 

P.S.: For those who have already completed the above process, 

please read the steps and make any corrections that might be 

necessary. 

 


